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OFFICIAL PROCEEDINGS 

ST. MARY LEVEE DISTRICT 

SPECIAL MEETING 
May 18, 2023 

Franklin, LA 

 

The St. Mary Levee District (“SMLD”) met on this date with President William Hidalgo, 

Sr., presiding and the following board members present: Will Terry, J.P. Hebert, Andrew 

Mancuso, Luther Smith, Norris Crappell and with Kenny Arceneaux and Mike Ortiz absent. 

 

Also present: Tim Matte, Executive Director; Michael Brocato, Operations Manager; 

Reid Miller, Miller Engineers; Robert Karam, T. Baker Smith; Gerard Bourgeois, William 

Bourgeois; Jerry Carroll, CPRA; Ranjit Jadhav, FTN Associates; and members of the public. 

 

Mr. Matte opened the meeting with an introduction of the study for St. Mary West End 

Drainage Study thus far. 

 

Mr.Ranjit Jadhav with FTN Associates and Mr. Robert Karam both presented a report on 

the study. 

 

 Mr. Hidalgo asked for further comments and did not receive any.  Mr. Mancuso moved 

for adjournment, which was seconded by Mr. Terry carried unanimously. 

  

 

Attest: 

 

      __________________________________________ 

      Kenneth Arceneaux Jr., Secretary/Treasurer  

      St. Mary Levee District 


